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eMedNY General Updates  
 

Provider Training Section of eMedNY Website 
has been Updated 

 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Provider Training Section of eMedNY Website 
has been Updated  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

Provider Training Section of eMedNY 
Website has been Updated 
 

Attention All Providers: 
 
The Provider Training section of www.emedny.org has been updated. 
Providers can now view upcoming training sessions in multiple views:  

• Calendar View  
• Table View  
• Print View  

You can filter (select for viewing) webinars and seminars 
results by location and/or category.  
 
Please visit the new page to view upcoming training sessions 
on a variety of Medicaid billing topics. CSC offers webinars, 
a convenient training alternative that allows providers and 
billing staff to attend training using their computer and 
telephone without leaving the office. Registrations are 
currently being accepted.  
 
Click here to go to the Provider Training section of the 
website.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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